
 

      
 

   

  
 

Computer Science (Open Rank)  

Elizabethtown College invites applications for an open rank, tenure-track position in Data Science to 
begin in August 2018. 

The successful applicant will have an extensive background in data science, data analytics, or machine 
learning and will play a central role in the development a newly created Data Science major housed in 
the Computer Science Department.  Applicants must have a graduate degree (Ph.D. preferred) in 
Computer Science, Statistics, Data Science, or some other field that has required significant experience 
analyzing data. Applicants must have the ability to design and deliver a variety of data mining, machine 
learning, and big data courses. Teaching may also include introductory and database systems courses 
in Computer Science. Preferred candidates will further demonstrate an ability to remain current in the 
field by maintaining an active research agenda or by engaging in regular consulting work.  Successful 
candidates will also be expected to advise students, mentor undergraduate research projects, and work 
with underrepresented student populations. 
 
The goal of this position is to build our Data Science program, so candidates will be considered at any 
rank, commensurate with experience. Plans for this program include an additional hire in the following 
year. 
 

 

Review of applications will begin immediately and will continue until the position is filled. To apply, 
candidates should submit a letter of application, the College’s faculty information form, a CV, graduate 
transcripts (unofficial copies are acceptable), a teaching statement, and a research statement as well 
as three letters of reference.  Applications will be accepted until the position is filled.  Initial screening 
of applicants will begin Friday, December 1, 2017. 

 

hr@etown.edu (preferred) 
 

-OR- 
 

Elizabethtown College 
Attn: Human Resources 

One Alpha Drive 
Elizabethtown, PA 17022 

 

 
Applicants may direct any questions about the position to Dr. Tom Leap, Chair of the Department of 
Computer Science, by e-mail at leap@etown.edu or by phone at +1-717-361-1299. 

 

Located in southeastern Pennsylvania, Elizabethtown College offers its 1,900 students more than 53 
academic programs in the liberal arts, sciences and professional studies. Driven by its commitment to 
Educate for Service, Elizabethtown centers learning in strong relationships, links classroom instruction 
with experiential learning, emphasizes international and cross-cultural perspectives and nurtures the 
capacity for lives of purpose and leadership as global citizens. The College is located approximately an 
hour and a half by car from Baltimore and Philadelphia and two and a half hours from D.C. and New 
York. Its approximately 1,900 undergraduates hail from nearly 30 states and 20 foreign countries. The 

mailto:hr@etown.edu


College was named on the Higher Education Community Service Honor Roll, ranked in U.S. News & 
World Reports “Best Colleges” in the Northeast, ranked first in commitment to teaching, and ranked the 
“best value” in the region. 

. 
For more information, consult http://www.etown.edu/hr 
 
As an equal opportunity employer, Elizabethtown College is seeking candidates who will enhance the diversity of its 
faculty, staff, and administration. 

http://www.etown.edu/hr

